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CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH
Board of Library Trustees Minutes

Study Session – Central Library
September 1, 2009 - 5:00pm
Convened at 5:07pm 
1. Call to Order and Roll Call

Trustees Present:  





Staff Present:  

Karen Clark, chairing the meeting


Cynthia Pirtle, Library Services Director
Theresa Chase






Elaine McMillion, Administrative Assistant
Lynn Crutchley
Stephanie Murguia





Foundation Present:

Kathleen Peterson





Tracy Keys, Foundation Executive Director











Joyce Rosenblum, Foundation Board Member
2. Public Present/ Comments – None
3. Board of Library Trustees Monitoring List Revisions – The Board of Library Trustees Monitoring List was reviewed.  Additions to the list were made and discussed. 
4. City Hall Update – Library Services Director Cynthia Cowell gave an update on the City Hall planning and that groundbreaking should be sometime in January or February 2010. Cynthia will inform the Board of Library Trustees when the next meeting will be held.  Discussion ensued.
5. Retreat Update – Cynthia Cowell gave an overview of the Library Administration Team retreat that was held on Wednesday, August 26 at the Newport Coast Community Center.  Several ideas were discussed, such as collection development guidelines, marketing the Library through its website and logo, enhancing a more user friendly website and include social networking, and refreshing the other branch locations like what was done at Corona del Mar.  
6. Reports from Trustees – Trustee Stephanie Murguia gave an update on the Newport Beach LobsterFest held on Sunday, August 2, where over 600 people attended.  Discussion ensued.  
7. Report from Library Services Director – The California Library Association Conference will be held in Pasadena on Friday, October 30.  The Friends are planning the reopening of their bookstore for Monday, September 14 with a ribbon cutting at 10:30 a.m.   Cynthia will check on seating for the Chamber of Commerce event for Homer Bludau’s retirement on September 10.  
8. Adjourned –  6:17pm
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